

January 25, 1999

Mr. Bill Hutchison President Hutchison Signs 25 S. Ewing St. Indianapolis, IN 46201

Dear Bill.

Our sign looks fantastic! I knew you'd do a good job, but you really exceeded what I was expecting.

We've been in business 33 years and we have never had exterior signage - this was a new experience for us. But, your advice, patience and workmanship enabled us to come up with something with which we can really be proud.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

David W. Blanford
President and CEO

DWB/jn